

ROYAL MILITARY COLLEGE, KINGSTON, ONTARIO.

August 30th, 1924.

My dear General.

I am being moved to Montreal on
September 7th as G.S.C.1., replacing Alexander.
What would you like me to do with Lady Nicholas?
At one time you mentioned leaving her with the
R.M.C. Riding Establishment. Is this still your wish?

I am grateful to you for allowing me
to use the mare during my stay at the College.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
McGill University,

Montreal.